January 20, 2005

WUTC

Attn: Bonnie Allen
P.0. Box 47250 o
Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Bonnie;

This letter will serve as clarification regarding Commercial Ferry application TS-042184
for extension of service to include service between Southworth and Seattle.

e Service requested is for passenger-only ferry service.
o Service requested does not include freight.

Thank you, Bonnie, and talk with you soon.

Sincerely,

(e

Michael W. Bennett
Pacific Boat Enterprises, LLC
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